



3.1.3 Aftermarket Engine-Management Computers
The use of aftermarket engine management computers (not OEM) does not guarantee compliance
with the relevant ADR unless that particular computer/engine combination has undergone ADR
emission testing and the evidence of compliance is available (refer to Code LT3). If no evidence is
available, the vehicle must be tested in accordance with the applicable ADRs.

Translation, 
any ECU change must have the engine etc re-certified

